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Parish Pastoral Council Minutes
April 9, 2018
Location: St. Michael’s

Members Present:	Ann Paige, Lou Tyrrell, Marty Reynolds, Cathy Matulewicz, Jeanne Underhill, 	Matt Tette, Patsy Lentz, Sharon Peck, Linda Mayton, Darwyn Jepsen, Tim & 	Therese Hebding, Fr.Leo, Fr. Felicjan

Guest:		Patty Larzelere

Members Absent:	Sarah Parshall

Opening Prayer:	Fr. Leo 

Minutes:		The March minutes were accepted as written.

Agenda:		The April agenda was accepted as written.

Old Business:		- Book Talk: “Great Catholic Parishes” by William S. Simon Jr. The first session 	will be held prior to the May 21st meeting at 6 pm. Read the first section before the 	meeting.
		- Active Shooter Training: hopefully an insert will be in the bulletin within the next 	two or three weeks. 		
		- First Usher Meeting: name tags will be ordered - will say “usher.”  These will be 	for all worship sites.

Fr. Leo:		- St. Mary’s: Gary has the inventory. April 28 was set as the date to move items out 	of church and into Marty’s barn. Be at St. Mary’s at 8:30 am with pickups, etc.
			
Stewardship:		- OLOL has a twitter account: OLOLFLXparish. This is a quick way to send out 	reminders, announcements, etc.
		- Deb Smith is working on a Parish Report, based on St. Michael’s in Newark. 	More details later.

Patty Larzelere:	Gave an overview of her responsibilities. She would like to expand offerings to 	middle school, high school and young adults in the parish. She doesn’t feel a 	catechetical committee is necessary, as long as she continues to get feedback on 	programs.

New Business:		June wraps up the 2017-2018 year for Parish Council. Think about a new 	chairperson and other people who might serve on the council.
Agenda items: 	Continue the review of Pastoral Plan and Goals - Fr. Leo feels Catechetical 	Committee should be left in.
		Mary Mother of the Church - the Monday after Pentecost. Perhaps a parish-	wide event could be held on this weekend.	
		
Meeting ended at 8:30 p.m. with a prayer from Fr. Felicjan.

The next meeting is Monday, May 21 at 7 p.m. at St. Theresa’s. 

Respectively submitted,

Connie Murphy
Recording Secretary








	






